From: ' miriam black <blackmiriam@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2013 11:38 AM

To: Lori Olberg

Subject: Message from Contact Us at www.BurlingtonVT.gov

' This message was sent fo you because you are a designated recipient for 'City Council' from
http://www.Burlington VT.gov/ContactUs
Sent on 8/30/2013 11:38:05 AM from IP Address: 65.183.147.242

Comment/Question: Eight is the number of wards to provide equity for all citizens.



